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Naming and numbering proposal for a new development on a site at the former 
Dulux Factory site, Davitt Road, Dublin 12, (Planning ref. SHD0002/19) 

 
 

 

This naming and numbering proposal refers to a development comprising 265 units at 
the former Dulux Factory site, Davitt Road, Dublin 12, as indicated on the attached site 
location map. 
 
The naming and numbering proposed for this development is: 
 
Davitt Lock (Loc Mhic Dháibhéid) 
 

 Block A – Apartment numbers 401-424, 501-557 and 601-626 

 Block B – Apartment numbers 101-123, 201-253 and 301-323 

 Block C – Apartment numbers 901-915 and 1001-1015 

 Block D – Apartment numbers 701-713 and 801-816 
  
The Heritage Officer and Environment and Transportation Department. have deemed 
the proposed name and numbering as appropriate for this development. 
 
The numbering as above and naming of Davitt Lock (Loc Mhic Dháibhéid) is 
considered suitable and is recommended for noting. 
 
 
 
 
Mary Taylor 
Director of Services South City 


